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	Start the zero youth fare on September 1, 2022, to coincide with the start of the school year 
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[bookmark: Text6]AMENDMENT TO PROPOSED ORDINANCE 2022-0205, VERSION 1
On page 9, line 161, after "takes effect" strike "October 1" and insert "September 1"

EFFECT prepared by Mary Bourguignon: The proposed ordinance, as transmitted, would take effect on October 1, 2022 (line 161), which is the date required by the Move Ahead Washington transportation investment program. However, during the development of the ordinance, Metro determined that it would be best to have the zero youth fare take effect in September to facilitate the disbursement of student passes and coordination with local school districts. The transmitted ordinance includes a finding stating this (lines 39-42). 

The effective date was inadvertently left as October 1 in the transmitted legislation, instead of September 1. The amendment would change the effective date to September 1, 2022, to meet Metro’s goal of providing free youth fare beginning at the start of the school year. Moving the effective date forward would not affect Metro’s compliance with the State requirement, as the zero youth fare would be in effect by October 1.
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